
May 26, 1999

FCC Laboratory
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD  21046
ATTN:  Joe Dichoso

Re:  Request for Confidentiality for Exhibits Submitted with an Application for
Certification
Applicant:  BreezeCom, Ltd.
FCC ID:  LKTEAP-10AMP

Dear Mr. Dichoso,

BreezeCom, Ltd. Respectfully requests the following documents be withheld for public
inspection, under the provisions of §0.457 of the Rules:

1.)Schematics/Block Diagram

This document has been physically separated from the rest of the application.  The
information contained in the schematics/block diagram is required by the Rules and is
necessary for justifying transmitter/receiver architecture, but to disclose this information
to the public would reveal design concepts and trade secrets that are proprietary to
BreezeCom, Ltd.

Based on the above, we respectfully request a Grant of Confidentiality be issued for the
schematics/block diagram described above.  If you have any questions or need further
information, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,
Yuval Goren


